

OSMA 2021 Mid Year Conference to be Virtual

December 11, 2020

The Elected State Board of the Ohio State Moose Association had a meeting on December 5, 2020.

At this meeting, it was decided that the upcoming Mid Year Conference of the Ohio State Moose Association would be held in a "Virtual" format.

The health concerns of our members is our first priority!

The "Virtual" Mid Year Conference will take place on February 20, 2021 and will be hosted by Galion Lodge 303 and Galion Chapter 177.

Each District in our Association will meet on this day in a remote location to be decided by the District Executive Committee. We are asking each District to have the capability to view the Mid Year Conference. The District Executive Committees will take a part in the conference at the remote locations.

Those actively participating in the production of the Virtual Conference will be notified of the roll they will play in the conference.

More information will be forthcoming.

Roger Fausnaugh, President Ohio State Moose Association

John R. Sipes, PSP Secretary Ohio State Moose Association

Supreme Councilman Moose International

Posted: 12/11/2020